
 

 

 
 
 

 

Friday 14th June 2024  
Autism Accreditation  

Dear Parent/Carer,   
 
Pendle Community High School and College currently holds an Advanced Autism Accreditation Award, 
which recognises the work we do to support young people with autism. This award is due for renewal and 
so assessors from the National Autistic Society will be visiting our school on 25th June to look at our current 
provision. Please see the attached leaflet for more information about Autism Accreditation.   
 
As part of the reaccreditation process, the assessors would like to gather the views of parents of pupils 
with autism about our school and college. Please could you complete the online survey by 21st June, by 
clicking on the following link: Parent Survey The survey can also be accessed on our website.   
 
If your child is over 16, please ask them if they are happy for you to complete the survey.  
 
Thank you for your support,  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Jenny Nelson (DHT)  
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